
                           

         Announcements for Sunday, June 5, 2016 
 

New Announcements 
 

This morning's altar flowers are given by Kaye Gardiner 
to the Glory of God and in honor of her parents. 
 
Rick Lorentz, Coordinator of our Bread for the World 
Team, will represent Faith Church at Bread's annual 
Lobby Day in Washington, DC, on Tuesday, June 7th. 
With other Bread delegates from Ohio, Rick will visit the 
offices of our members of Congress to urge their support 
for mother and child nutrition programs in the U.S. and 
abroad.  These visits will continue the work of our 2016 
Offering of Letters, which we wrote to our congressional 
representatives on April 24th.  Please remember Rick in 
your prayers as he undertakes this trip on behalf of poor 
and hungry people. 
 
Attention Faith Church Congregation:  You are invited 
to the wedding ceremony of Emily Dugovics and 
Christopher Smith.  It will take place in the sanctuary at 
Faith.  The date is Saturday, June 18, 2016.  The time of the 
event is 2:00 p.m.  Rev. Gene will be officiating the 
ceremony. 
 
The Faith Reading Group will meet on Wednesday, July 
6th, to discuss Chinelo Okparanta's Under the Udala Trees. 
Discussion in the parlor starts at 7:30 p.m.  All are 
welcome.  Please come. 
 
Faith Friends will be going to the Lake County Captains 
Baseball Game on Sunday, August 7th, at 7:00 p.m.  Cost is 
$8.00 per ticket.  Payment will be collected the four Sundays 
in June.  Please give your money to either Sally Templar or 
Barb Garris. 
 

Previous Announcements  
 
Faith Friends will be enjoying an Irish lunch at Reverend 
Gene's home (1089 Avondale Road, South Euclid) on  
Thursday, June 9th, at 12:00 noon.  In order for him to 
know how many people to prepare lunch for,  please sign 
the sheet opposite the kitchen by the end of church today, 
Sunday, June 5th.  Donations will be taken at lunch. 
 
Third Liturgist Workshop for 2016: Saturday, June 11th, 
10:30 a.m.  All current and prospective liturgists are invited 
to the third of five liturgist workshops for 2016 on 
Saturday morning, June 11th at church.  (The remaining 
workshops for 2016 are Saturday, August 13th, at 1:30 p.m., 
and Thursday, October 27th, at 6:30 p.m.  All liturgists are 
expected to attend one workshop annually.)  Come refine 
your skills, sign up to be a liturgist, and/or enjoy the 
company of those who help lead our worship, one of the 
strongest and most appreciated features of our church.  
We'll gather in the parlor. 
 
Thank you for your requests to the Mission Fund. 
With the funds for 2016, the Mission Fund distributed 
$1,000 to St. Colman's Outreach Ministry, and $1,000 to 
(REAP) The Refugee Empowerment Agricultural Program. 


